SCHOOL OF SURVEYING

OTAGO

Graduate Recruitment: Advertising and

Interviewing 2024

The School of Surveying wishes to advertise that
the student recruitment period in 2024 will be: NEW ZEALAND

Te Whare Wingarga ¢ (hdge

Job Advertising/Marketing Period:
29 July to 9 August 2024

From the 29* of July, the School will post job advertisements on the student noticeboard and
email to all final year students. Employers can also use the School facilities for company
presentations during this fortnight.

An A4 advertising poster should be attached (as a .pdf file) and emailed to
surveying(@otago.ac.nz for this purpose. Please include a job description and contact details
— note the students will apply directly to the company.

We can support any employer that wishes to do a company presentation by providing space
within the 5chool, but outside of teaching times (typically at lunchtime and later in the
afternoons of most days). Any company interested in doing a presentation should contact us
for a time slot. We will try our best to accommaodate all requests but, due to high demand,
we cannot guarantee that there will be enough spaces for everyone. Remote presentation
assistance can also be provided if requested. The School can assist with arranging catering if
desired but alcohol cannot be served within the School premises. Companies are free to make
their own arrangements for social events outside of the school however we ask that we be
advised to assist in avoiding any duplication.

After this fortnight there is a week break where it is intended that students consider job
opportunities and submit their applications.

Interviewing Period:

19 August to 30 August 2024

During this interview period the School will provide office space on request, and subject to
availability, for face-to-face interviews. Once a date and time has been confirmed it is up
Employers to advise their applicants directly of their interview time.

Please note that the School encourages students to consider all job advertisements and to
go through the full advertising and interview process. In conjunction with CSNZ, we
respectfully request all employers to adhere to this expectation.

For further information please email surveying@otago.ac.nz




